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Monday 25th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 
During SATs week, which begins on the 9th May 2022, there will be a free breakfast club 
open to all Year 6 pupils. This will take place in the classrooms which will be open at 8am, a 
member of the Year 6 team will collect children from the main reception/office area. Please 
indicate if your child will be attending breakfast club and return to the office by Tuesday 3rd 
May 2022.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
The Year 6 team  
 
 

 
SATs WEEK BREAKFAST CLUB  
 
 
I would like my child (name)…………………………………………to attend breakfast club.  
 
 
Signed…………………………………… 
 
 
Please state if your child has any allergies: 

 
 

 


